
 

 

Reactions  to December 2019/January 2020 AAA eNewsbrief 

 
Many thanks as always for forwarding AAA’s informative eNews. The December/January 2020 Brief is 
especially significant as it emphasizes the admirable efforts made by AAA for as well as by the 
students as they navigate a very sensitive juncture in their lives. It is gratifying to know that the AAA 
End Year Event, ‘Getting out of Vulnerability, My own Responsibility’, edified and prepared these 
youth for the challenges they face. 
 
Indeed, this new decade demands that we all ‘step up’ to a higher level of world solutions and the 
formation of expanded social structures that serve the globe’s present and future goals. Truly, 
‘Problems Exist Only Because They Can Be Solved’, and AAA works untiringly toward finding the 
answers! 
 
I passed around your joyous New Year greetings and generously-gifted 2020 AAA Memo to our 
members at our Christmas gathering on December 20th, and will share the Brief at the New Year’s 
meeting on the 24th (gladly, as it happens, International Day of Education). We all wish you and your 
crew, and the individuals you so selflessly serve, a very promising new decade! 
 
Melanie and members, 
SI Tokyo-Shinjuku 


